
 

Norah Street – Works starting and important rubbish bin collection 

information 

Seipp Construction on behalf of Christchurch City Council are improving the storm water network in your  
neighbourhood. Work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Friday, with some Saturdays as 
required. As part of this work, there will be a two-staged road closure along Norah Street starting Monday 15 
May 2017 (refer to map below).   
 
The first stage of the road closure will be in place for approximately four weeks. Norah Street will be  
closed between the school gate to Ethne Street.   
 
The second stage of the road closure will be on Norah Street between Ethne Street and Thames Street.   
This work will take approximately two weeks, starting as early as 9 June 2017 (subject to construction   
progress).   
 
If you are living within the road closure area, there are a couple of things that we ask of you:   

 To prevent your car being blocked in, please park your car outside the work area (24/7) for the  
duration of the road closure. Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times.   
 

 Rubbish collection: please label your rubbish bins with your address and put them out for collection  
day at either end of the road closure. This will ensure your bins are able to be collected and identified  
by you to return home.  
 

 
 

If you have any questions or have access requirements that we need to consider, please contact   
Lori Rankin, Project Engagement Advisor, on 03 941 8355 or email lori.rankin@ccc.govt.nz   


